
200 West Washington Street, 18TH Floor, Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611 

City of Phoenix 
HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

DATE:  May 10, 2023 
 
SOLICITATION NUMBER:  RFP-22-BWDD-71 
 
SOLICITATION TITLE:  Digital Literacy Training 
 
   
The City of Phoenix Human Services Dept. (City) issued a Request for Proposals on 
December 7, 2022 for Digital Literacy Training. Responses were received on or before 
January 25, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. local Arizona time. In accordance with Phoenix City Code  
§ 43-15 (i), the Procurement Officer may cancel the request for qualifications and reject 
all statements of qualifications received prior to award of a contract by the City Council.    
 
The solicitation is hereby cancelled. A reissue date has not been determined.  
 
In accordance with Phoenix City Code § 43-36, the Solicitation Transparency Policy 
remains in effect through cancellation of this solicitation until Council award of the 
reissued solicitation.   
 
 
Procurement Officer 
 
Vanessa Ramirez 
Vanessa.ramirez@phoenix.gov 
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